
Dear Rep Marsh, 
 
I am forwarding the attached document which was originally sent to the quorum prior to 
the first session. As my note to Dr. Woods states, it is a compilation of ten years of 
research into Lyme disease. This document is not opinion based and any statement is 
followed with a reference; most likely why many medical journals have published my 
letters to the editor. You may want to view the latest letter published in the BMJ as 
Editor-in-Chief Dr. Fiona Godlee recognized the importance of what I had to present. Dr. 
Godlee asked the corresponding author to respond to my inquiry and he outright 
refused to reply. 
 
Letter to the editor of the BMJ: 
 
Lyme borreliosis: diagnosis and management 
https://www.bmj.com/content/369/bmj.m1041/rr-1 
 
I respectfully ask that you take as long as you like to read the attached PDF because 
there has been a controlling of the narrative and a suppression of the truth/facts/
scientific references. If you choose not to read this document then you will not have 
100% of the story and I’m not sure that we can arrive at a balanced conclusion to this 
commission. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carl Tuttle 
 
Lyme Endemic Hudson, NH 


